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Last week in Year 6: Fortnum and Mason launched a competition to 
design a pudding suitable for the Queen’s Platinum jubilee 
celebrations later this year. Year 6 children worked in groups to 
design their own puddings, taking into careful consideration that the 
Queen’s favourite dessert is chocolate biscuit cake! They presented 
their designs to the rest of their class and everyone voted for their 
favourite. The winning groups were then able to make their 
puddings for the rest of their class to enjoy and submit their entries 
online for the chance to win the nationwide competition. We wish 
the children luck with their entries and hope they impress the Queen 
of Bake Off, Mary Berry, who is on the judging panel!

  

Last week in Year 2: We have been learning about Katie Morag. 
We read the story, then researched some facts about the real Isle of 
Struay which is called the Island of Coll. We made fact files in 
Geography and in Art we weaved some of our own tartan skirts! In 
English we have been designing our own islands, thinking about the 
natural and man made features we would like to include. We have 
also been busy writing leaflets, persuading people to come and 
visit!
 



Last week in Reception: This week in Reception 
we have been learning about how people all around 
the world celebrate Chinese New Year. We found 
where China was on the globe. We heard the story 
of how each year is represented by an animal after 
the race across the river. This year is the Year of the 
Tiger. We held our own races outside and awarded 
medals. We found out that Chinese people think of 
dragons as lucky animals.  The children made their 
own paper chain dragons using the lucky colours of 
red and gold and we drew dragons in the 
playground using chalk. What a fun week!

Dates for your Diary:
14th to 18th February - school and nursery closed for half term
Mon 28th Feb & Tues 1st March - parent consultation evenings
14th to 18th March - Wales Residential Visit for Year 5
Tuesday 15th March - Year 6 trip to Space Museum, Leicester - more 
information to follow
Friday 1st April - last day of Spring term
All term dates for 2021 - 2022 are available on the school 
website.


